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BADMINTON ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF 2014 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The meeting was held on Tuesday 8" July 2014 at Gerrards Cross Community Centre.

Committee members present:

Mike Robinson (Chairman/Secretary), Russell Page (Mens Results Secretary), Gareth
Cadman (Mixed Results Secretary), Heather Roblin (Ladies Results Secretary) and
Norman Ball (IT).

Clubs represented were:

Bohemians, Cedar, Chalfont Monday, Chiltern Feathers, HCA, Isis, Naphill, Raqueteers
and Wooburn Hill.

Apologies:
Apologies were received from John Farrington (Treasurer).

Minutes of 2013 AGM
The minutes of the 2013 AGM were accepted as an accurate record of that meeting.

Chairman’s Report

The Chairman said that 2013-14 had passed without any problems and thanked the
Committee.

Treasurer’s Report

There was a surplus of £26.36 for the year compared to a surplus of £167.64 the
previous year.
Subscriptions for 2014/15 were agreed as £15.00 per team.

Results Secretaries’ reports
The clubs winning each of the divisions and the cup were congratulated.

A discussion was held about the possibility of running a Medley league and, subject to
receiving sufficient entries, this was agreed to be run on a trial basis in 2014/15.

Election of Officers

Gareth had decided to stand down as Mixed Results Secretary and became Medley
Results Secretary. Robert Maule was voted onto the Committee as Men’s Results
Secretary. Russell Page became Mixed Results & Cup Secretary. The remainder of the
Committee was re-elected.

Mike Robinson indicated his intention to stand down as Chairman at some stage during
the season.

Any Other Business
There was no other business.



